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Florida Department of
Environmental Protection

Southwest District
13051 North Telecom Parkway
Temple Terrace, Florida 33637-0926
Telephone: 813-632-7600

April 23,2012

Sent via email only to
Brandon.Barr@pgnmail.com

Mr. Brandon Barr, Environmental Specialist
Progress Energy Florida, Inc.

4306 County Road 462

Wildwood, FL 34785-8762

SUBJECT:  Wildwood Service Complex
FLLD029436631

Sumter County

Dear Mr. Barr;

Rick Scott
Governor

lennifer Carroll
Lt. Governor

Herschel T. Vinyard Jr.
Secretary

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation during the Department of Environmental
Protection’s Hazardous Waste Compliance Evaluation Inspection conducted on February 29 and

March 14, 2012.

Enclosed is the inspection report generated from this visit. Based upon the information gathered
during the inspection, the Wildwood Service Complex was found to have one area of concern
regarding universal waste lamp packaging that was corrected the day of the inspection. The
facility was otherwise found to be in compliance with applicable hazardous waste and used oil

program regulations.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (813) 632-7600, extension 383.

Sincerely,
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Elizabeth Knauss

Hazardous Waste Program

Southwest District
EBK/ebk

ée; Brad Burris, Sumter County (brad.burris @ sumtercountyfl.gov)




